Dear Parents / Guardians,

According to Cap. 241 Emergency Regulations Ordinance, the Prohibition on Face Covering
Regulation has been passed on 4™ October, 2019. The regulation will be valid starting from
12:00 am tonight, which is the beginning of Saturday, 5" October, 2019. Please be reminded
that faces should not be covered for regular personal interactions in public, except for religious
or health reasons.

We are also writing to inform you that all the school activities starting from tomorrow will be
cancelled. School activities may resume next Tuesday, 8" October, 2019, pending further
developments. Please remind your child / ward to stay safe and avoid chaotic situations that
may pose a danger to them.

Principal of Delia Memorial School (Hip Wo)

Lam Yim Ling

XYy

AT (ZEIESEEMG) Tt 2019 £ 10 A 4 HiE# - ﬁ%ﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁﬁl\ 2019 4210 A 5 H
(Eﬁﬁ/\)ﬁﬂﬁfﬁi_?ﬁ%& WLLE > ATCERREERA O T H W EENRS - PRI
HHSN > AREERRL -

EN i GINPN i %D?ﬁn? HIIRREEELER G BECY - S2R0EEIET 10 H 8 H(TE
JH)EHEIRE - e S inEiahe foRaAvH T - AT -

1272
HRREEZAC SR () KRR

s
REEES B
2019 410 H 4 H



